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Dear Parents
School from 1st June 2020
As you will be aware, the Government are asking primary schools to welcome back children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 6 from 1st June 2020; in addition, we will continue to accept children of key workers. Could you please email the school office admin@gomeldon.wilts.sch.uk by Wednesday 20th May to advise us if your child (Reception, Year 1, Year 6 or as the child of a key worker) will be attending school from 1st June. This will help us to make the necessary plans. 
Thank you to those of you who have already contacted the office to advise us if your child will be returning. We will in due course be sending out further information regarding how the school will operate from 1st June.
Please can you make sure that you read the guidelines in the newsletter dated 13 May 2020. Thank you. 

As always, if you have any queries please contact the school via email. Thank you.







